
November 24 th, 1926.

Dr. A. s. rilley, 
Biological Building, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. V'illey:-

I am sorry I hatre not replied 
earlier to your note of the 16th of November 
about your appointment to the Biological Board 
in succession to Dr. Ruttan.

I wish to state now that on the 
28th of October I wrote the Deputy Minister with 
regard to this matter and on the 30th received 
a reply from his office stating it would come up 
for decision some time in December.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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